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Information Report STURGEON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

DATE:  September 28, 2022 

TO: Board of Trustees 

FROM:  Shawna Warren, Superintendent 

ORIGINATOR: Liliana LeVesconte, Associate Superintendent, Corporate Services 

GOVERNANCE POLICY:  Policy 405 - Budget Development and Transparency  

ADDITIONAL REFERENCE: Policy 705 - Associate Superintendent Corporate Service 
AP615 - School Facilities and Equipment Maintenance 
Education Act: Sections 139(1)(2), 143, 180, 183, 184 

SUBJECT: HEPA Filter Update 

PURPOSE: 

For information. 

BACKGROUND: 

At the March 23, 2022, Board of Trustees Public meeting, the School Ventilation Project for 
$450,000 was approved. The project had a gradual implementation, depending on the type of 
equipment and the required access to the ceiling infrastructure. Currently, the project is 75% 
complete, and the remainder of the effort is mostly through the installation of UV Lamps. The 
project is intended to be completed in the next 2-3 months. Costs to date are $302,000. The 
remainder of the costs will offset the additional funding received from the government ($93,000). 

Administration is prepared to respond to questions at the September 28, 2022, Public Board meeting. 

ATTACHMENT(S): 

1. Not applicable.

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4572
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4588
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4833



